
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 26th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Once again it has been all go at Stubbins this week! Every day has seen a different sporting competition and the 
children have performed exceptionally well, representing the school superbly.   
 
On ClassDojo, you may have seen that we are once again hosting Quality Sports for a half term of sporting fun! If 
you wish to book on for any number of sessions, please do head over to their website to see what they have on 
offer! Home | Quality Sport Holiday Clubs Ltd  

 
We have continued to focus on the core value of self belief this week.  In assembly on Monday, we watched a 
short extract from Bear Grylls Survival School about self belief and keeping going.  I have attached the link here if 
you wish to watch with your child.  Bear Grylls Survival School ep 12 - YouTube The section runs from 11 minutes 
to 16 minutes.   
 
Well done to Year 5 who started our programme of class assemblies! We found out a wealth of information 
about “The Solar System” and we welcomed our grown ups into class afterwards where the Year 5s 
demonstrated using LBQ! We are looking forward to more class assemblies next half term.  
 

Next week, Rock Kidz will be coming into school to entertain us with a day of shows and workshops! School 
Council have funded this extravaganza and I can’t wait to share some photos with you next week!  
 
Please could I remind parents that if someone different will be collecting your child at the end of the day or you 
are using an out of school provision, could you please let the main school office know.  Class Dojo is an excellent 
tool for communication but we cannot always guarantee that messages will be picked up during the school day 
so it is vital that any important communication does go through the main office. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Mrs Cromey  

 

 

 

 

https://www.qualitysport.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=imTJezXIOas


 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards- Self belief 

 
Year R: Hazel Loudoun 

Year 1: Sonny Anderson 

Year 2: Ariella Drake 

Year 3: Suleman Hussain 

Year 4: Phoebe Pollitt 

Year 5: Erin Fisher 

Year 6: Ruby Crowther 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Miller Foulston 

Year 1: Juno Byrom 

Year 2: Alecia Crook 

Year 3: Charlie Rowley 

Year 4: Farah Johnson 

Year 5: Erin Fisher 

Year 6: Sienna Pearce 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
Monday 29th January YELLOW team non uniform day 
 
Tuesday 30th January Y3/4 GLOW dodgeball at Alder Grange 
 
Thursday 1st February ROCK KIDZ 
 
Thursday 8th February SEN coffee afternoon- 2pm 
 
Thursday 8th February Y4 River field trip- volunteers needed!  
 
Friday 9th February- finish for half term 
 
 
 

 
We have been made aware of some 
staffing issues that Rock Steady ae 
currently experiencing which have 

affected the provision of sessions at 
Stubbins in the past few weeks. 

 
We are currently in communication with 

the company about whether these 
sessions will continue in the future. 

 
We will keep you posted on the progress 

of this. 

 

The Suitcase Kid is 
currently playing at 
Theatre Royal in 
Ramsbottom by The 
Summerseat 
Players. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 


